

<i>Date</i>	<i>Action</i>	<i>Officer responsible</i>	<i>To be completed/ progressed to next stage</i>	<i>Notes/Progress to date</i>
Ongoing Action 25 July 2016 27 September 2016 8 November 2016 6 December 2016 14 February 2017 16 May 2017 20 June 2017 24 July 2017 5 September 2017 17 October 2017 23 January 2018 27 February 2018 9 April 2018	Swan Pier Swan Pier area is to be tidied up in conjunction with the delivery of the Fishmongers Ramp project which is due for completion Summer 2016	City Surveyor	Ongoing	The matter had now been referred to the City Surveyor. Officers to update. The City Surveyor advised that consultant engineers were currently preparing technical documentation for tenders to repair the flood defence wall, and this would be completed by 9 th February 2018. The City Surveyor reported that the first tender exercise had resulted in very little interest and a second exercise was scheduled for June.
24 July 2017 17 October 2017 23 January 2018 27 February 2018	22 Bishopsgate The Sub-Committee considered an outline options appraisal report of the Director of Built Environment concerning works to improve the public realm areas and security in and around the 22 Bishopsgate development (formerly known as 'The Pinnacle').	Director of the Built Environment	Ongoing	Reference was made to servicing and consolidation measures and officers agreed to report back on this. Officers reported that a meeting had been scheduled with relevant stakeholders to discuss security and public realm improvements and a report back was expected May 2018. <u>To receive any update.</u>
23 January 2018 27 February 2018 9 April 2018	<u>Dockless Bikes</u> In response to a question concerning the dumping of yellow bikes in the City,	Director of the Built Environment		Officers agreed to speak to the relevant operators and report back to a future meeting. In response to a suggestion that a Pan-London approach be sought to address the

	<p>officers reported that as a dockless cycle hire scheme could operate with no on-street infrastructure, companies were able to operate their schemes without the express consent of the Highway Authorities although bikes deemed to be causing an obstruction or nuisance could be removed.</p> <p>Officers agreed to speak to the relevant operators and report back to a future meeting.</p>			<p>problem of bikes being dumped, officers advised that this was something currently being brokered by TfL and would be covered in the full report to the Sub-Committee in May 2018.</p> <p><u>On Agenda</u></p>
<p>23 January 2018 27 February 2018 9 April 2018</p>	<p><u>Road Closures</u></p> <p>A report on the new arrangements and the involvement of the Chairman in the consideration of road closures would be brought to a future meeting.</p>	<p>Director of the Built Environment</p>		<p>Report to May 2018 meeting</p> <p><u>On Agenda</u></p>
<p>9 April 2018</p>	<p><u>ATTRO</u></p> <p>In response to a question concerning the undertaking that a full report back to the Sub-Committee on the ATTRO would be provided, officers agreed to do this.</p>	<p>Director of the Built Environment</p>		